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The American Board of Family Practice con­
ducted its annual meeting in April and elected 
three new members to the Board of Directors. 
They are: (1) Dr. William G. Bernhardt, Mid­
west City, OK, who replaced Dr. Ronald Miller, 
Whitefish, MT; (2) Dr. Edward Bope, Columbus, 
OH, who replaced Dr. William Ross, Dallas, 
TX; and (3) Dr. John Hayes, Indianapolis, IN, 
who replaced Dr. Dale Gulledge, Fort Lauder­
dale, FL. 

Harmon E. Holverson, M.D. 

We are grateful to Drs. Miller, Ross, and Gul­
ledge who served faithfully and productively for 
5 years on the Board of Directors. 

Officers of the Board of Directors for the year 
1990-1991 will be: Dr. Harmon Holverson, Em­
mett, 10, President; Dr. Janet Realini, San Anto­
nio, TX, Vice-President; Dr. Charles Smith, Jr., 
Little Rock, AR, Treasurer; and Dr. Joseph 
Johnston, Mount Olive, MS, member of the Ex­
ecutive Committee. 

The second examination for the Certificate of 
Added Qualifications in Geriatrics was given on 
April 20, 1990. Approximately 2560 candidates 
were examined for the American Board of Inter­
nal Medicine and the American Board of Family 
Practice. At this writing, the examination is being 
scored and evaluated. Opportunities for examina­
tion of nonfellowship-trained candidates will be 
offered in 1992 and 1994. Subsequently, only fel­
lowship-trained candidates will qualify. 

The 1990 certification/recertification examina­
tion by the ABFP will be given on Friday, July 
13, in 17 sites in the U.S. In September 1990, pre­
application materials will be made available for 
the 1991 examination, which will be given on 
July 12, 1991. 
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